
 

  

 

Principal: Mrs P Marples 

 Deputy Principal: Miss H Nagelsztajn 

Ash Grove, Skegby, Notts  NG17 3FH 

Telephone:  01623 460329 
 

Email:  admin@skegbyjunioracademy.org 
 

Website:  www.skegbyjunioracademy.org 
 

 
Friday 28th April 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you all enjoyed your Easter break and made lots of lovely memories. It has been a very busy start to 
the term, especially for Lower School, who have already been out twice! I am so pleased we were able to 
re-arrange our visit to Southwell Minster. Year 6 are preparing for their SATs and Year 5 are also settled 
and working hard. 
 
Industrial Action 
Due to national industrial action, Maple Class will be closed all day on Tuesday 2nd May so children will not 
be able to attend school. All other classes will remain open. If your child is in Maple Class and receives free 
school meals, you will receive a voucher for that day. 
 
Coronation Celebrations 
To celebrate King Charles III’s Coronation, we will be taking the children to Sutton Lawn, for a Coronation 
picnic, on Thursday 4th May. We will be joining with other local schools for this event, where we will enjoy 
our picnic and watch the entertainment on the main stage. 
The children will be travelling by coach and all children will need a packed lunch and a picnic blanket. If 
your child has free school meals, they will be provided with a packed lunch. If your child normally has 
school meals, you have the availability to order a packed lunch for that day, on ParentPay, or send your 
child with a packed lunch. 
We will be leaving school at 11.30am and we will return for the end of the school day, at 3pm. 
 
Year 6 SATs Breakfasts 
This year, Year 6 SATs begin on Tuesday 9th May and finish on Friday 12th May. We would like to invite all 
our Year 6 children to a free breakfast club during this week; they can arrive in school between 8am and 
8.15am, choose their breakfast and eat with their friends. Please let our Admin Staff know, via Dojo or email, 
if you would like your child to attend. 
 
Non-Uniform Day 
On Friday 19th May, we will be holding a non-uniform day; there will not be a theme for the day so children 
can choose what they would like to wear. Please ensure your child is wearing sensible footwear. In return we 
are asking for donations of raffle or tombola prizes for our Summer Garden Party, which will take place on 
Wednesday 14th June. Thank you for your support. 
 
Diary Dates 

Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 2nd May – Maple Class closed 

Thursday 4th May – Coronation celebrations  

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May – Year 6 SATs 

Tuesday 16th May – Rounders Day – all children to come to school in their PE kit 

Friday 19th May Non-uniform Day – bring a raffle or tombola prize 
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Wednesday 24th May – Friday 26th May – Year 6 Residential 

Friday 26th May – The Academy closes for half term 

Monday 5th June – INSET Day 

Tuesday 6th June – The Academy re-opens for the second part of the Summer term 

Thursday 8th June – Class Photographs 
Wednesday 14th June – The Summer Garden Party 

 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


